
Hey everyone! My name is Ngaih No,
and I am currently a rising junior at
South Warren High School. I will be
serving as your 2023-2024 Lieutenant

Governor. Some facts about me: I love
going out and taking pictures with my
friends, being around people, helping

and supporting my community, getting
involved in a variety of thing, and I am
very outgoing. This year, I hope to have
more Key Clubs in Div #14, and I am so

excited to be able to work with you
guys. I would love to get to know you
all, hope to attend your meetings and

look to supporting your clubs. Feel free
to reach to me at any point!

October 1, 2023
Annual Dues Become

Payable

December 1, 2023
Annual Dues Become

Delinquent
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Calendar Of Events

October 21, 2023
Dollywood Fall Rally

November 6-10, 2023
Key Club Week

February 1, 2024
Unpaid Clubs Become

Suspended

About Myself

Contact Me: 
email:

ngaih@ktkey.org
@ktkey_div14
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D i s t r i c t  C o n v e n t i o n  R e c a p

Key Club hosted their 74th annual Dcon, and it was
my first ever Dcon! I got to meet so many great

people who are now my best friends. I loved getting
to work with other Key Clubbers and making Grab

and Go bags for the Ronald McDonald house! I
enjoyed every part and every minute of the

convention, but some core memories are officially
becoming Lieutenant Governor, the dance, and the
inner and outer circle on the last day. The district

gives us free time and we can enjoy the hotel and the
convention location during that time!

Successful Spring Board

We attended our Spring Board meeting on
April 21-23rd, and we enjoyed every minute of
it! We set goals for ourselves, for the year, and
we also got to get closer with each other and
enjoy each others company! We  are really

looking forward to a great year with you guys!



Club Contacts

Newsletters are a great way to update
everyone in the division about the latest

happenings within the division. So in order
for our year to be as efficient as possible, I

need to be able to contact everyone. I would
like to get updated club officers' contact

information as soon as possible from all the
club advisors and the current officers to

ensure that I can keep everyone up to date on
important Key Club events and projects! 

International Convention

Your paragraph text

Key Club's annual International Convention will be held
in Anaheim, California this year! There will be great
opportunities like different workshops, making new

friends from all over the world, and we will get to enjoy
California for 3 days! The cost is $1,499 for 4 people per

room, and this includes convention registration fee,
transportation, hotel accommodations, all convention
and tour activities, free breakfast by the hotel and one
dinner by the KT district. The tour will include Kodak

theater, Rodeo Drive, Sunset Strip, Hollywood, Melrose,
lunch at Farmer's Market, and approximately 2 hour swim
and shopping stop at Santa Monica Beach. We really hope

to have a great turn out and many members from our
district are able to have an amazing experience in

California.


